
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 9/14/2011 11:24:44 AM 
To: pac@cpuc.ca.gov (pac@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Request 

Paul - hope you are enjoying yourself in Jellystone but stay away from the wayward 
bison. I received a request from Nick and Chris through Tom to seek your advice and 
counsel on the control room audit. Nick and Chris know we have problems in this area 
and would like you to focus elsewhere for the moment so that we can address some 
pressing problems. I told Tom that I would forward this request on but that I thought 
you would be reluctant if not certain to politely reject this request. Nick stated that you 
once offered to help out in any way you could if the Commission was becoming an 
obstacle to us getting the work done. That said, would it be possible for you to have a 
one-on-one conversation with Nick on this matter so that he can hear directly from you 
on it ? Thanks. If so, perhaps Anna-Marie can give Nick a time to call you next week. 
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